January 29, 2021

To: All Agency Users of RMIS

From: Faith Cox, Statewide Risk Manager, Administrator, Max George, Risk Analyst

Announcement: New RMIS Going Live in February

It is our great pleasure to announce that the new Risk Management Information System (RMIS), OrigamiRisk, will be coming online in February, 2021. This will replace the current RMIS/ATS system, which is at the end of its lifespan.

We anticipate this new system to provide much more functionality for agency users as we are working with one of the top RMIS providers in the marketplace. At a glance here are some of the benefits of OrigamiRisk: 

Features:
· It is an internet-based system, so no more need for virtual data tokens.
· For those of you with large amounts for Inland Marine data or Auto data, we will be offering spreadsheet uploads using our standard template. 
· For the first time, you’ll be able to view claims for your agency.
· This system will continue to grow over time, as we add new features like agency reports and online entry of incidents.

Detailed below is a tentative schedule of important dates. As you can see, we do have an ambitious schedule, but we are confident in meeting our commitment to you.

· Feb 12, 2021 – 12:00pm  – Agency users no longer able to access the current RMIS/ATS system.
· Feb 12, 2021 – load RMIS/ATS Underwriting data into Origami.
· Feb 16, 2021 – go live on Origami
· Feb 17 – Feb 26, 2020 – Origami user training – Users will be able to access Origami once they have gone through training.

Please watch your email for upcoming OrigamiRisk Training invites. These trainings will be Zoom based. You will be required to attend a training in order to gain access to the new system.


